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I support SB422, with proper conditions.  I am a former Head Road Captain for the 

Salem Harley Owners Group.  Traffic jams with Motorcycles interspersed with Autos 

and Trucks, are inherently dangerous for the Motorcycle rider.  Lane Sharing at 

speed is extremely dangerous and should not be part of the bill.  As a former 

California resident, there are times when Lane sharing can be and should be safe 

and legal.  However speeds above 25 miles an hour should not be allowed. 

 

Thank You for your consideration. 


